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VMC's September Finance Meeting

3 messages

Kathy Chacon <office@visitmendocino.com> Wed, Aug 2, 2017 at 3:38 PM
To: Shari Schapmire <schapmis@mendocinocounty.org>, Lloyd Weer <weerl@mendocinocounty.org>

Cc: MCTC Office <office@visitmendocino.com>, Marcus Magdaleno <marcus@boonvillehotel.com>, Julianna Chapman
<chapmanj@mendocinocounty.org>

Hi Shari and Lloyd,

We had our finance committee meeting yesterday and it was brought to my attention that our treasurer, Marcus
Magdaleno, will be away on vacation at the same time our September's meeting is scheduled for.

We would like to postpone your visit and invite you to our Octobers meeting on the 24th,

We hold our meetings at 390 W. Standley Street in Ukiah at 1 PM, however, if it's more convenient for you both, we are
more than happy to meet with you at the County Offices. Whichever location is better suited.

| apologize for any inconvenience and please feel free to give me a shout if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Kathy Chacon

Office Coordinator
Mendocino County Tourism
Commission

Direct:707. 964.9010 ext 101
Fax: 707.703.4275

office@visitmendocino.com
www,visitmendocino.com

345 N. Franklin Street | Fort Bragg CA |
95437
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Shari Schapmire <schapmis@mendocinocounty.org> Man, Aug 7, 2017 at 2:36 PM
To: Marcus Magdaleno <marcus@boonvillehotel.com=>, Lloyd Weer <weerl@mendocinocounty.org>, Kathy Chacon
<office@visitmendocino.com>
Cc: Julie Farrester <forresterj@mendocinccounty.org> /,__

Hi Kathy,

Per our conversation, Lloyd and | are available to meet with the Finance Team |at 2pm on October 24th. We will
come to your Finance Meeting held at 390 W. Standley St., Ukiah.

See you then!

Thanks!
Shari

Shari L. Schapmire

Treasurer-Tax Collector

County of Mendocino

501 Low Gap Road, Room #1060
Ukiah, CA 95482

(707) 234-6884 (Direct Line)
(707) 463-4166 (FAX)
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Kathy Chacon <office@visitmendocino.com> Mon, Aug 7, 2017 at 3:40 PM



